
    

 

                                   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Lawn Sign at the Sutter-Meyer Farmhouse!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Sutter-Meyer Society Newsletter 
Summer/Autumn 2018 

Preserving and celebrating University City's oldest building/house 
Built in 1873  Located at 6826 Chamberlain Court 

  
Sutter-Meyer Society   PO Box 300285   University City, MO 63130 

 

An Eagle-Scout Project 
 

Jacob Palmer, son of Mr. and Mrs. Les 
Palmer, produced a beautiful new 
Sutter-Meyer lawn sign (see photo at 
right) as his Eagle Scout project.   
 

Our new lawn sign is absolutely perfect! 
We thank Jacob for his good work, and 
his parents for their support of his 
project. 
 

Yard Sale at the 
Sutter-Meyer Farmhouse 

Saturday, October 27 
9 am to 3 pm 

 

Mark your calendars – and tell your 
friends and neighbors! You’ll find all 
sorts of items of interest. We have 
decided to hold our sale at the 
farmhouse rather than at Heman 
Park this year. If we get a good 
turnout, we’ll do it again next year.  
So, y’all come! 
 

Open Houses at the  
Sutter-Meyer Farmhouse 

 

For all ages – Free 
 

Open from 2 to 4 pm on the 
following dates: 

 

Sunday, September 9, 2018 

Sunday, September 23, 2018 

Sunday, October 7, 2018 

Sunday, October 21, 2018 

Sunday, November 4, 2018 

Sunday, November 18, 2018 



 

 

Help us keep the past alive! To 
donate, volunteer, or share ideas, 

contact us at: 
Sutter-Meyer Society,  

PO Box 300285,  
University City, MO 63130 

Email: thepastlives@suttermeyer.org  
Website: www.suttermeyer.org   

Follow us on Facebook   
Newsletter editor: Ginger Griffin, 

griffin.ginger@gmail.com 

 

Storm Windows 
Are Installed! 

 

If you are in the neighborhood, 
stop by to get a look at the 
beautiful (and protective) storm 
windows installed last month by 
Mosby. They even washed the 
windows before doing the 
installation. The dark-green 
enameled aluminum storm 
windows blend beautifully with 
the newly refurbished and 
painted green windows.   
 

Sutter-Meyer Society  

Board of Directors 
_____________ 

 

Dr. Carol Diaz-Granados 
President 

Esley Hamilton 
Vice President 

Bonnie Tesson 
Recording Secretary 

Bill Meyer 
Treasurer 

 

Steve Aroesty 

Chris Blumenhorst 

Joe Clooney  Elsie Glickert 

Jen Jensen  Janet Kneller 

Irv Logan  Brigid McCauley 

Pat McCauley  

Joan McCormack  

Bob Meyer 

 

Holiday Open House 
at the Sutter-Meyer Farmhouse 

Saturday, December 1, 2018 
10 am to 4 pm 

Free! 
 

 
 

Everyone is invited to a holiday open house at the 
Sutter-Meyer Farmhouse. There will be light 
refreshments, beautiful decorations, and a special display 
of decorated Christmas trees! This is part of a city-wide 
effort to promote historical societies in the greater St. 
Louis area.  
 

Please stop by for a visit, have some refreshments, and sit 
a spell.  We will have a listing of all the other historical 
societies offering open houses, too!   

 

Historical Societies Meet 
at County Library 

 

On Saturday, August 25, the Sutter-Meyer Society took 
part in the annual gathering of historical societies at the 
St Louis County Library main branch for the first time. 
We appreciated the invite to participate in this yearly 
event and publicize our fine organization. Carol Diaz-
Granados, SMS president (right), and Bonnie Tesson, 
SMS secretary, “manned” a table with brochures, 
photos, signs, and newsletters.  
  
 


